
January 15, 2002 

 
Deb, 

 

That must have been quite a sight. I still haven't got 

a good look at ONE of them. 

 

I am going to aunt Janice's memorial service on 

Thursday, then to the Detroit Auto Show on Friday 

(with my next door neighbor and some of his friends), 

then I've got Monday off for Martin Luther King's 

birthday. Carol has to work. Carol wants to get the 

equipment and training to do biofeedback. She just 

ended her therapy, and in the last several months of 

it, she was getting biofeedback. She thinks she would 

enjoy doing it and could make money. The training and 

equipment is expensive, so she'd better. 

 

My friend Alan has figured out how to show digital 

pictures on a DVD player. I don't know much about DVD 

players, but apparently you can play CDs on them also. 

Alan found some software for $30 that allows you to 

create digital picture albums that can be written to a 

CD and then played on a DVD player. But he also found 

that the CDs he created would not play on just any DVD 

player. He tried several before he found one that 

would. 

 

Alan has not yet scanned the pictures you sent me, but 

he plans on doing it soon. I'll send them when he 

does. He has also done a high-resolution scan of the 

negative of my picture of the old dead tree hanging 

over the edge of the Sleeping Bear Dune. He is 

touching it up, using Adobe Photoshop to remove dust 

specs, etc. Then we are going to see how large a print 

we can make and still maintain the sharpness. 

 

Steve 

 


